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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Next Tuesday, 23 July 2024, all students from Pre-primary to Year 6 will attend the CEWA Bunbury STEM Showcase
at Our Lady of Mercy College in Australind. The showcase allows students to learn about STEM projects within
CEWA schools and learn from their peers.

Classes will travel by bus to and from Our Lady of Mercy College. The journey will include a brief stop at Ridley Place
Foreshore Park for morning tea.

Please ensure your child wears their school uniform and packs a water bottle, recess, lunch and a hat.

8:45 am Buses depart school
2:30 pm Students arrive back at school

Parent helpers will travel to and from Australind on buses with staff and students.
Warm regards,

Sharni Silvestri



